
R
O

B
ER

T ST

M
IN

N
ESO

TA ST

C
ED

A
R

 ST

W
A

B
A

SH
A ST

ST PETER
 ST

ST PETER
 ST

KELOGG BLVDKELOGG BLVD

4TH ST E4TH ST E

5TH ST E5TH ST E

6TH ST E6TH ST E

7TH ST E

MINNESOTA ST PHASE 1- ST. PAUL CONSTRUCTION UPDATES:  Update for August 3,2023        

Minnesota Street detour

Minnesota Street closed to 
through traffic and open to 
local businesses

4th Street detour
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Access to local businesses on Minnesota 
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Block
Anticipated Construction Activities

Notes
Sidewalk Road Watermain Storm Sewer Signals Removals Underground

Utilities

7th St to 6th St

6th St Intersection

6th St to 5th St

5th St Intersection

5th St to 4th St

4th St Intersection

4th St to Kellogg Blvd

MINNESOTA ST PHASE 1- ST. PAUL CONSTRUCTION UPDATES:   Update for August 3, 2023        

What’s Happening?

Veit & Company is working on the removal of the existing concrete sidewalks on Minnesota Street between Kellogg Blvd. and 4th Street.
• The crew is also performing concrete at various locations at Minnesota Street between 4th St and 5th Street.
• Veit & Company placed class 5 aggregate at boulevards along Minnesota Street between Kellogg Blvd. for new concrete walks and driveways.
• Watermain work continued at the Minnesota St and 6th intersection. This work is in preparation for a water shutdown on 8/3/2023 between the

hours of 6:30 pm and 10:30 pm.
• Several private utilities companies performed work on the project relocating their utility to allow for future project upgrades. These relocations are

taking place at Minnesota Street between 4th Street and 5th Street. There are also relocations taking place at the 5th Street and 6th Street intersections.
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What’s to Expect

• Veit & Company, Inc. will continue storm sewer installation at Minnesota Street Between 4th Street and 5th Street.
• Veits street crew will complete the grading and shaping of boulevards for sidewalk and driveways between Kellogg Blvd. and 4th Street.
• Curb Masters will pour concrete driveway aprons at Minnesota Street between Kellogg Blvd and 4th Street on Friday

8/3/2023. Access will be affected for 3 days following the concrete pour. Businesses have been notified of this disruption
to their access.

• Watermain installation will take place at the Minnesota Street and 6th Street intersection. This night work will require a
water shut-down. The watermain shut down is anticipated to take place on August 3. This shut down will happen
between the hours of 6:30 pm to 10:30 pm. Affected businesses will be notified with the hours of the shut down. Veit
anticipates that this will be the last watermain shutdown for the duration of the project.

• Private utility work will continue on the project at Minnesota Street between 4th Street and 6th Street.
• Minnesota Street is closed to through traffic but will remain open to local business and parking ramps. We do not anticipate major changes to

traffic control on the project. Access to businesses and parking ramps will remain the same.

For questions or concerns related to the Minnesota Street project, please contact Terry Campbell with Stantec at 507-512-9890. Terry is the 
on-site construction representative and will be happy to assist you. 




